
Appointment of Non-Executive Chair
&amp; Non-Executive Social Work
Professional Member to the Northern
Ireland Guardian Ad Litem Agency

Health Minister Robin Swann, has announced the appointment of a Non-Executive
Chair and a Non-Executive Social Work Professional Member to the Northern
Ireland Guardian Ad Litem Agency (NIGALA).

Swann publishes Mental Health Action
Plan

Health Minister Robin Swann has published the Mental Health Action Plan as
part of his commitment to improve the mental health of the population in
Northern Ireland.

Hargey announces over £20m for local
councils

Communities Minister Deirdre Hargey has announced that the Executive is
allocating £20.3m to local councils to assist them with their financial
pressures as a result of Covid-19.

Income Support Scheme for substitute
teachers

Education Minister Peter Weir has announced a scheme to help support
substitute teachers during the Covid-19 crisis.
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Minister Hargey secures £10m for
Supporting People providers

Communities Minister Deirdre Hargey has announced an additional £10m to
support vulnerable individuals, who can be particularly at risk during the
Covid-19 emergency, to continue to live independently.
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